Part 1 (Open to the public)
ITEM NO. 1

REPORT OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF ENVIRONMENT 

TO THE LEAD MEMBER ENVIRONMENT

ON 19TH MARCH 2007

TITLE: INCREASE IN THE CHARGE FOR COMMERCIAL WASTE COLLECTION

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

It is proposed that all charges for commercial waste collection are increased by 25% from 1st April 2007. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

Following agreement of increase in charge for commercial waste services all existing customers will be contacted to outline implications of increase in March 2007.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS: 

(Available for public inspection)

RECORD OF DECISION 05 / 03 /07

ASSESSMENT OF RISK: REDUCTION IN MARKET SHARE

SOURCE OF FUNDING: NA

COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1.
LEGAL IMPLICATIONS:



Provided by: NA

2.
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:


Provided by: NA

3.
ICT STEERING GROUP IMPLICATIONS
Provided by: NA

PROPERTY (if applicable): NA

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable): NA

CONTACT OFFICER: DAMIAN THORNTON

WARDS TO WHICH REPORT RELATE): 

ALL WARDS ACROSS CITY

KEY COUNCIL POLICES: 

Budget Strategy

Environmental Strategy

Waste Management

